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Metro Deputy CEO Paul C. Taylor Retires

Today was Metro Deputy CEO Paul C. Taylor’s last day with the agency. I would like to congratulate Paul on his retirement, and thank him for his partnership over the years and his tremendous contribution to Metro. He will be missed.

I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project Construction Notice

Lane Realignment and Roadway Widening
[bookmark: _GoBack]A full closure of the southbound I-405 between Getty Center Drive and Sunset Boulevard will be implemented to accommodate lane realignment and roadway widening. The closure is scheduled to begin tonight, Tuesday, February 11, 2014 at 11:59 p.m., and continue through 5:00 a.m., Wednesday, February 12, 2014. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
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